ITEMS OF INTEREST FROM THE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD 28th April 2015

· Our Presbyter, Peter, will be taking his long leave from 1st June and you will be pleased to know that for four weeks we will be joined by Rev. Alan Webster who will take over most of his duties to relieve those who have the burdens of preaching and visiting in particular. He will be in the parish from 25th June to 12th July & 20th to 29th July.	

· Affordables has relocated to their new shop across the street from the church and are gradually getting it ship-shape. The shop was officially opened on Thursday morning and work is being organised to build a ramp at the front for ease of entering the shop.					

· Peter is in the throes of organising another ‘Quiet Day’ for anyone who would like to attend. The last one was such a success for those who spent the rewarding day at Riverton. The venue may be changed this time but more information will come shortly. The reflections will be on Pentecost and the coming of the Spirit.					

· The next mid-week service will be held on 13th May at 11:30am. This will not be a communion service but something a little different. St Johns Girls School will be joining us to sing for us. They prepared and sang “Resurrection Rock” for Easter and will present it for us. Everyone is welcome to join us for the service and lunch.
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· Laura Black from Dunedin is coming on a visit following on from her visits last year to guide us through the ideas for the future of our church. She will be here on Friday 22nd May and will be going to see the new shop and spending time with the Friday Club.					

· Some ideas for the future of the Parish……being inclusive of everybody and strengthening the church community. Small groups – house groups, pot-luck meals to include those occasional visitors or for people on their own. Home hospitality. Be aware of the community and your feelings towards it and what they see of us.
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